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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the parish, the wardens of St. Anselm’s cordially invite you to attend a retirement 
reception in honour of Harold & Claire Munn at St. Anselm’s Church, 5210 University Blvd., 
Vancouver, BC. The event will be held immediately following a special festive Eucharist at 10:30 am.

During their time with us, Harold and Claire have made a huge difference in the life of this parish. 
Join us for a joyful celebration of their Ministry—a time of rejoicing, remembrance and music as 
we express our deep gratitude and love.

There are many ways in which you are invited to participate in letting Harold and Claire know 
how much we care, including:

• A donation for a gift to be presented at the reception 

• If you’d like to share a story about Harold and Claire and their Ministry or pass along a note, we 
are creating a Memory Book. We have included a sheet with questions to get you started, or 
please feel free to write your own personal message. Photos and other printed materials are 
also welcome by mail or email.  

Contributions are due into the office by the week ending May 20 to allow for binding and making 
all other arrangements. 

We hope that you will attend this wonderful celebration. Please RSVP by Monday May 23 — just 
leave a voicemail on the church phone (604-224-1410) or email rectorswarden@stanselms.ca 

Blessings,

Shirin Theophilus & Peg Gabor

for The Parish of St. Anselm’s
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